
REPORT. (

In submitting their fourth Annual Report, the Committee on the

tributaries.

The Rev. Mr. Cameron reports as follows
.. i left home for the shanties on the 22nd January and reached the 

shanty of Mr. R. J. McAlister, of Eardley the same day. Next morn-

passed over to the Coulonge and visited the shanties of the Hon. Geo.
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all the shanties I was kindly received by men of all denominations and 
returned from my two weeks labour among them invigorated rather
than exhausted.”

The Rev. Mr. Fraser reports as follows
“The Gatineau being one of the main tributaries of the Ottawa, with

f

l
<

r* >
O/Y-Vr n
^vcsCHy

s

o»8

4.

1
I

1 ___________ ______

» ©


